From: Dave Clark <dclark@clarkco.com>

Sent: . Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:01 PM
Ta: . : Sustainability & Infrastructure Commission .
Subject: ' Transit Oriented Development - pedestrian access plan for three train stations

Regarding the ongoing project for TOD — pedestrian access plan.
I listened td the presentation but was unable to join for comments:

As this involves bike/ped | would ask that SVBC: san mateo be added as a stakeholder. We have about 50 local
rmembers, and growing. Svbc has bout 10,000 in the bay area. We live and breathe this and would like to play a role.

Dave Clark



